
Pro2Pro 
 

 
What is Pro2Pro?   

Pro2Pro is our Section’s initiative to create a network of camaraderie, information and support to better 

connect Kentucky PGA Members and apprentices. Pro2Pro is about personal connections where we 

can share information, best practices and expertise totally around improving ourselves, the Section and 

the game of golf. 

 

Who can be involved? 

We want 100% support and involvement from all KPGA Members and apprentices.  This will be a 

great opportunity to get to know everyone in the Section from a personal and professional 

standpoint.  These connections will be valuable to you and enrich our membership as a whole.   

 

When will this program get started? 

Pro2Pro will be rolled out in phases.  Phase I starts today with the announcement!  In the next 60 days 

you will be personally contacted by a fellow KPGA to discuss the program.  We need leaders 

interested and excited about this program. 

 

Where can I find out more? 

The program is in its infancy and we will be adding information via KPGA Weekly and the PGA 

Member section of the website.  In addition, a KPGA Pro2Pro private Facebook group will be setup 

for members and apprentices for idea sharing and discussions.  

 

What are the next phases?   

Phase I 

Initial connection and gathering input from all Section Members and apprentices.   
 

Phase II 

District meetings where we will dedicate considerable time to Pro2Pro content.   
 

Phase III 

Posting to PGA Member section of the website best practices and regional gatherings for personal and 

professional connections. 

 

Who will monitor this and what rules will be in place? 

PRO2PRO will have a member oversight committee that will meet quarterly, but will be monitored 

regularly.  The main rules of the program are to keep any dialog and communication positive and 

focused on improvement and professional growth.  This will not be an area to vent concerns or 

complaints about PGA affairs or employer.  Additionally, the PGA Code of Ethics will be adhered to 

with regards to all aspects. 


